
ADOPTION OF CLOUD FIRST POLICY
In accordance with the Department of Information and Communications 
Technology (DICT) Department Circular No. 2017-002 dated January 
18, 2017 entitled “Prescribing the Philippine Government’s Cloud First 
Policy,” all Service Providers are encouraged to consider this technology in 
providing information technology (IT) solutions in relation to PhilHealth 
data submission requirements. 

Furthermore, this is to reiterate that it is the responsibility of the Service 
Provider to make sure that safeguards are in place to comply with data privacy 
laws and any related government issuances.

Inquiries pertaining to this advisory may be referred to our 24/7 
Corporate Action Center Hotline at (02) 441-7442 or through 
actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph
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